
January 2025 

To all Brooklyn Learn to Skate families, 

 

You are invited to join us this spring for the 2025 City of Brooklyn Ice Show, “Skating Through 

the Seasons”.  The show will take place on the evenings of Friday, May 2nd and Saturday, May 3rd at 7:00 

PM.  The spring show is a fun and exciting opportunity for all skaters to perform their skills at the end of 

the season, with costumes, lights, and an audience to cheer them on! 

 There will be three different youth learn to skate routines, based upon age and skating levels as 

of March 3, 2025.  Our adult learn-to-skate students are also welcome to perform with the adult club 

skaters in their own routine.  Groups and practices will be as follows: 

Learn to Skate Group #1 – “Stupid Cupid” – Snowplow 1-4, Basic 1-6 (Ages 3-6) 
Practice Dates/Times: Tuesdays – 6:15 – 6:45 PM – March 18, 25, April 1, 8, 15, 22 
 
Girls will order a pink and red costume.  Boys will order a red vest to wear with black pants and a white 
buttoned shirt 
 
Learn to Skate Group #2 – “Firework” – Basic 1-6 (Ages 7 and up) 
Practice Dates/Times: Tuesdays – 6:45 – 7:15 PM – March 18, 25, April 1, 8, 15, 22 
 
Girls will order a dress in purple, emerald, or red.  Boys will order a top in either purple or red to wear 
with black pants 
 
Learn to Skate Group #3 – “School’s Out” – Pre-Free Skate, Free Skate 1-6, ASPIRE 
Practice Dates/Times: Sundays – 2:30 – 3:00 PM – March 16, 23, 30, April 6, 13, 27 
 
Girls will order a costume in red.  Boys will wear a white buttoned shirt with a necktie and black pants. 
 
Adult Learn to Skate Group #4 – “Halloween” – Adults ages 18 and older.  Adult 1-6 
Practice Dates/Times: Sundays – 5:30 – 6:00 PM – March 16, 23, 30, April 6, 13, 27 
 
DIY costume.  Skaters will wear all black. 
 
 Registration for the show will open on March 3rd and will close on March 3rd.  The registration 
fee for each skater will be $45.  This does NOT include a costume fee.  Costume fees will be the 
responsibility of each skater/family to purchase once you are registered for the show.  Once you are 
registered, a separate link will be emailed to you regarding your costume. 
 
 We know spring can be a busy time of year, but we ask that you try to make all practices for the 
show.  If you absolutely must miss a practice, please email coach GraceAnn at gsteck24@gmail.com well 
in advance. 
 
  
 

The week of the show will also include 2 extra rehearsals. 

mailto:gsteck24@gmail.com


  Wednesday, April 30 – Time TBD – Full show rehearsal (no costumes) 
  Thursday, May 1 – Time TBD – Dress rehearsal (wear costumes) 
 
We hope to see many of you join us in creating some fun memories this year!  If you have any questions 
regarding the show, please feel free to contact coach GraceAnn. 
 
Happy Skating! 
GraceAnn Demarest 
 


